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The Summer Newsletter is dedicated to celebrating

all things Hamble Club Youth that are worthy of

celebration and our achievements in our first year

together. Enjoy reading. #UPTHEMONKS



Time to Celebrate...

End of season presentation
Take 3 nights, a huge marquee, disco, bar and 1000 people and what do

you get? An end of season presentation Hamble Club Youth Style! Despite

the chilly weather, everyone had a great time dancing the night away and

celebrating the achievements of all our youth players this season. Huge

thanks to our managers, coaches, parents and supporters for their efforts

this season. Great to see the kids enjoying a 50-a-side game on the first

team pitch as well. Thanks for coming and see you all next year! #UTM

Over 500 trophies were given out
at the presentations with a little
help from ex-Saint Pedro Pele,
who was kind enough to come
along. #GUESTMONK💛



Time to Celebrate...

Season 2018/19

4 Finals

10 Semi-Finals

13 Quarter-Finals

3 Division Champs

2 Division Runners Up 

23 Happy Hamble Teams

1 Club

#playingforthebadge



Time to Celebrate...

Grassroots Inclusive Club of 

the Year 

It is with great pleasure that we can announce that Hamble Club Youth FC
Disability and everyone associated with it have been awarded Hampshire FA
Inclusive Club Of The Year Award! We would like to say how proud we are that
everyone in the club have gone above and beyond in their efforts to offer
inclusive football provision to players with disabilities, providing a level playing
field for children to learn, play and enjoy their football in a safe and progressive
environment. Well Done and Congratulation to everyone on winning this
prestigious award in our first season! #proudmonks



Time to Celebrate...

Hamble Club FC 

Family Fun Day

The Men’s team last home fixture of

2018/19 was celebrated with a family fun

day and a 1-0 win over Team Solent. It was

great to see so many of our youth players

and their families having such a great day

supporting the adult section on a lovely

sunny day. The Pan team were mascots

and some of our older youth players were

ball boys, they all did a superb job.

Massive thanks to these

lovely people for

providing all the

inflatables for the day.

#monkfriends



Club News

Bye Bye Ben…

We say goodbye to first team manager Ben Kneller

who has accepted a great opportunity at Gosport

Borough for next season. Ben has been a huge

advocate for the youth section of the Club and his

input invaluable. He will be missed by all but

leaves the first team in the capable hands of

Graham Castle – welcome Graham. #foreveramonk

Women’s Team Up and Running…

The new Hamble Club Women’s Team has

affiliated and preparations for it’s first season in

HCWL are well underway. We are really pleased

to be able to offer a pathway into adult football

for the all of our girls teams as they progress

through the ages. A very exciting future for all.

#monkladies

Hamble Club 

Women’s FC

Hamble Club 

Development

Congratulations to Ryan

Lambert who has been

appointed to

Development Manager.

Very well deserved Ryan.

#YouthDevelopment



Time to Celebrate...

2019/20 – The work begins..

There’s no denying the success we have had as a club in our first year together. We aim to give the 

best experience possible of grassroots football for all our members. Our numbers will be growing next 

season. We have new teams, new players, new managers and coaches and new families. We have 

plans to improve, innovate and make next season even better than this season.

Good luck to all those representing the Club in tournaments, have a great summer and we will be back 

with more news pre-season.



What’s On…

• 26th May 2019 – Club AGM

• June 1st Registrations open for 2019/20

• 8th-14th June – see manager for details

signing on Days/Evenings and Team Photos

• 29th/30th June – 6th/7th July -Hamble Club Youth Tournament



Club Contacts

Chair – Steve Harris  (steve.harris@hcyfc.co.uk - 07872 024682) 

Vice Chair – Liam Cook (liam.cook@hcyfc.co.uk - 07788 598074)

Secretary – Stuart Macey (stuart.macey@hcyfc.co.uk - 07463 956326)

Treasurer/Child Welfare Officer – Jo Harris (Jo.harris@hcyfc.co.uk - 07788 287249)

Development Manager – Adam Gatehouse (adam.gatehouse@hcyfc.co.uk

Jamie Palmer – PAN Disability Manager – (jamie.palmer@hcyfc.co.uk - 07759 278506)

Girls’ and Women’s Secretary – Sharon Betts (sharon.betts@hcyfc.co.uk 07900 430115)
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